Principal Sparling School

Fri-yay Flyer! \

October 4, 2024

Dear Principal Sparling Community,

We hope everyone in our school community was able to reflect on Monday,
September 30th for National Truth and Reconciliation Day. As mentioned at our
TRC Day ceremony, we will continue to learn more about the “Calls to Action”
by having every classroom lead our learning in our monthly assembly. The 94
ggjllg to Action was given to us by the Truth and Reconciliation Commission in

This past Tuesday, we had 20 students participate in our annual divisional
soccer tournament at Tec Voc. Our two teams played soccer for an entire
morning in front of family and friends. Our athletes work hard, had fun and were
great representatives of our school. Mr. Sharp our PE teacher also registered
our grade 6 students to play indoor soccer once a month at the University of
Winnipeg. Good luck inzall your games Grade 6!

The weather finally diwed below zero and we have turned the heating system
on to keep us warm. We are reminding students to dress appropriately for the
weather as we will continue to enjoy outdoor recess when we can. Despite the
cool temperatures, our classrooms continue to go outside for fresh air and to
learn more about our environment.

Finally, we celebrated “Support Staff Appreciation Week” by having snacks in
the lunch room. Thank you to our incredible Educational Assistants, Custodians
and Head Clerk Yzza, for the service they |grc:.\;ride our school everyday. We are
grateful to have such a wonderful team at Principal Sparling School.

Enjoy the fall season everyone and we will see you next week.

Actively yours,

Lloyd Rana
Principal
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